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To whom it may concern, 

As a law abiding resident, I strongly oppose this bill. I ask that we look at actual 

statistics and history of how stricter unconstitutional gun laws make states any safer. 

Criminals are going break laws and obtain gun either way the only people this hurts is 

law abiding hardworking people trying to protect themselves, families and community. 

This bill is a extremely irresponsible use of tax payers dollars for a multitude of 

reasons, for starters similar bills in other states have already been deemed 

unconstitutional by the Supreme Court so if this was to pass it would eventually end 

up in the Supreme Court wasting millions of dollars in legal fees and tying up assets. 

The police department that are already stretched very thin would have to allot more 

personal and money to implement this bill. I ask as a resident let’s delegate these 

funds into proven methods such as more police budget and more community 

resources to make communities safer rather than unproven and unconstitutional 

methods. Thank you for the time and consideration.  


